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From: The Stewards       Bulletin No:   SRO-04 
To: All Competitors       Date:  5 Apr 2024 
Re: BOP Revision for GTA Competitors       Time:  13:30 
 
  

The Stewards call all Competitors attention to a revised BOP document, posted in the Technical area of 
the Teams board.  
 
It is labelled: 
 
 

BALANCE OF PERFORMANCE FOR SONOMA  
IN ACCDORDANCE WITH THE 2024 FGTWC SPORTING REGULATIONS  

 
DECISIONS TAKEN BY THE SRO GT BUREAU 23 MARCH 2024 

 

 
 
   
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
  
   
 

 
 
 
 

 


